
 

LIVINGSTON PARISH SCHOOL BOARD 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR POSITION OF  

-SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS- 
 

The Livingston Parish School Board (LPSB) is seeking an exceptional leader to serve as 

its Superintendent of Schools.  Located just to the east of Baton Rouge and approximately 
an hour north of New Orleans, the LPSB serves and educates a diverse population of over 
26,000 students at 51 school sites with approximately 4000 employees. The LPSB’s annual 
operating budget is approximately $390,000,000.00.   

Qualifications and Standards:  Each applicant must meet or exceed as of the date of 
application the qualifications for superintendent listed in Bulletin 746 Louisiana Standards 

for State Certification of School Personnel.  Accordingly, the applicant must possess a 
valid Louisiana teaching certificate which documents School Superintendent as an area of 
certification or possess a letter from the Louisiana Department of Education certifying their 
immediate eligibility to serve as a school superintendent in Louisiana.  Proof of such 

certification must be included within the application packet.   

Applications:  Applications for the position of Superintendent of Schools will be received 
in the form of a cover letter that encloses a resume and/or CV, along with the qualification 
credentials noted above.  Deadline for Applications:  All applications must be hand 
delivered or post-marked on or before March 30, 2024.  Applications hand delivered or 
post-marked after that date will not be considered.   

Delivery of Applications:  All applications must be hand delivered or mailed to: 
Superintendent Search, C/O Boyer, Hebert, & Angelle, LLC, 1280 Del Este Ave., 
Denham Springs, LA  70726.  Applications delivered in any other fashion will not be 

considered. 

The Livingston Parish School Board expects to negotiate a competitive salary and benefits 
package depending upon the candidate’s experience, accomplishments, and credentials.  It 
is anticipated that interviews of selected applicants will begin in April.  

PLEASE NOTE:  Applications for this position are subject to public release under the 
Louisiana Public Records Law. 

LPSB is an equal opportunity employer.      


